
 

 

FFWPU Angola celebrated UN Women's Day with a Sport Culture Festival 
 
Kinambuta Sambu Pedro 
March 8, 2018 
 

 
 

On the occasion of UN Women day, we held a Sport Culture event on March 8, 2018, in the island of 

Luanda in Angola with 37 participants. 

 

At the opening ceremony, President of FFPWU Angola, Rev. Kinambuta Sambu Pedro, spoke about 

women and their important rule in our society and the world. 

 

After that all the participants enjoyed several games together such a soccer, rope jumping, running while 

in a bag, and bottle game. 

 

It was a great opportunity for all the members get together and create a heavenly atmosphere. 

 

We enjoyed the beauty of the nature at the seaside. 

 

 


